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October 26, 2022 

 Prior Authorization Required List Changes, Effective 12/1/2022 

 
Dear providers,  
 
Here are upcoming changes to the Health Plan of San Mateo’s (HPSM’s) prior authorization 
required list, effective December 1, 2022. For the most current updates, please visit: 
www.hpsm.org/provider/authorizations 
 
20 codes added requiring prior authorization: 
 

• 62322, A2014, A2015, A2016, A2018, A6545, A6549, A9602, A9607, A9800, C9097, C9101, 
C9142, G0127, J0178, J1302, J2777, Q2056, Q5125, T2001. 

 
4 codes removed from the list for no longer requiring prior authorization: 
 

• 22856, 23473, 23474, 48160. 
 
2 codes added with conditional authorization requirements: 
 

• J9035, K0738. 
 
For questions, contact the HPSM Provider Services department at PSInquiries@hpsm.org. 
 
Thank you for your continued commitment to our community,  
The Health Plan of San Mateo 
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